105 CMR 130 Hospital Licensure – Vaccination Requirements

This correspondence is in response to the state of Massachusetts trying to pass a bill to force all heath care workers to have a COVID vaccine to remain employed.  There has been countless medical studies and publications proving the inefficiency of the vaccine as well as the lack of proof that the COVID vaccine provides any benefit to healthy individuals that have no significant risk of severe illness, not to mention the documented medical risks that have been linked to the COVID vaccine.  The state has no right to violate inalienable rights of freedom to impose a vaccine mandate that has no proof of benefit.  The science is flawed and politically motivated, a person’s health care is private, and the state has no right to impose their will or ideals on anyone regardless of position.  Prior to COVID the use of proper PPE during flu season has always proved effective in the health care setting, why then is this practice now ineffective.  To me this proves a political agenda at foot and definitely not in the best interest of public health.  This senseless bill with tax an industry that is already struggling to fill positions.  Forcing a medical procedure that has been proven to not stop an individual from either spreading or contracting the virus is, for a lack of a better term idiotic.  
David F Ferola
16 Orchard Road
Mashpee MA. 02649
commjake@icloud.com
